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Can-struction | Wrap Up 

The SOP team would like to thank all of the Can-struction participants! Thanks to your contributions, 

SOP was able to donate approximately 1200 non-perishable food items to the WRH can drive. The 

1:00pm huddle (Fireplace Can-struction) has won a coffee/treat huddle in the New Year due to their 

creative design. Congrats!  

 

 

 

ED to ICU Transfer Process – Early Results 

Beginning the week of December 14th, the SOP Critical Care Team worked with its partners at both 

campuses to standardize the process of transferring newly admitted patients from the Emergency 

Department to the ICU. At both campuses Critical Care nurses are testing the process of traveling down 

to the ED to pick up their patient.  Early results are very promising.  Over the past two weeks, the 

average ED to ICU time has decreased at both campuses. For the week of December 28th, the Met 

campus averaged 79 min and the Ouellette campus averaged 45 min; both within the provincial target 

of 90 min. Testing will continue in order to align each step of the process. Stay tuned! 

 

 

 

 

11:00am Huddle 1:00pm Huddle 



Standard Room Set Up 

The Standardized Unit project team along 

with housekeeping and infection control 

representatives devoted time this week to 

develop a standard patient room set-up.  

Decisions were made related to “what” and 

“where” items would be located in the 

room upon admission, along with “who” is 

accountable for the tasks.  The design session occurred at the MET campus and the same will be 

replicated at OUL on Friday.  The project team will be testing the standard room set-up in the coming 

weeks for feedback.  Thank you to all those who assisted!  

 

Have a great weekend!!  

The SOP Team 

Future@wrh.on.ca  

mailto:Future@wrh.on.ca

